
FRESHER’S ORIENTATION PROGRAMME:  

Enhancing awareness of the college code of conduct among students is essential 

for promoting a culture of respect, integrity, and accountability within the 

academic community. The College conducted a Fresher Orientation Programme on 

August 6 2022, to welcome the new batch of students. The aim of the program was 

to familiarize the students with faculties and various committees. The program 

included college documentary, which helped the students to be acquainted with 

the college community. 

 

 


